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LEARN PLAY PRAY GROW 

SPRING TERM 2015 - Friday 13th March 

Dear Parents,                                               
By the time you read this newsletter our lovely 
Year 5 class will be back from their residential 
trip at Hindleap safe and sound. A case full of 
dirty clothes might not be the ideal Mother’s Day 
gift this weekend but I’m sure your child will 
have had a fantastic trip and will be full of news 
from their adventures! Many thanks to Mrs Diaz, 
Mr Sweetingham and Mrs Solari who left their 
children behind this week to ensure the Year 5 
class had a week to remember. I would also like 
to say a huge thank you to all the parents who 
organised the Mother’s Day daffodil fundraiser 
and gave up their Friday morning to wrap them in 
ribbons and label them. A special mention to 
Jack’s dad and Alfie’s dad who got back from the 
flower market at 3:30am and headed off to work 
at 5:30am. We had 208 requests in all so the 
school was full of daffodils this morning. We 
really appreciate your efforts in helping us raise 
as much money for our playground fund! The 
amount raised will be in next week’s newsletter! 
Have a wonderful weekend and a special Mother’s 
Day.                                                                  
Miss Kelly     

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reminder: Please ensure your child is wearing the correct PE tracksuit and PE top. This is an important part 
of our uniform policy and should be equally as smart as the everyday uniform. Plain navy or white tops are 
not permitted. Attendance: Holidays during term time result in penalty notices given. The EWO will be 
issuing penalty notices to those children who came back from the half term holidays late. If your child was 
sick after their holiday which caused their absence this week please provide the school with a copy of the 
return flight details so it will not be recorded as an unauthorised extended holiday. Penalty notices are not 
issued by the school but by Barnet Local Authority. The Education Welfare Officer makes a point of 
checking absences before and after half term breaks, Christmas & Easter holidays.   

North London Half Marathon 

I look forward to seeing all the 
marathon runners bright and early on 

Sunday 15th March 2015 at 8:15 on 
Pursley Road by the walk way to Copthall 

Stadium.  

Don’t forget! Make sure your child is 
wearing their t- shirt and their running 
number so they can enter the grounds.  

 
 

Comic Relief Cake Sale                      
Well done to the Year 5 children who held a 
fantastic cake sale after school last Friday! 

Thanks to everyone who helped them by 
bringing in cakes to sell. There was a huge rush 

for them - the home baked cakes looked 
delicious! A special mention to the organisers of 
the event, James, Giorgia, Amelia, Hugo and 
Sarah Kate.  £80.30 was raised in total and 

was sent to Red Nose Day 2015.  

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=yDSZwLMSdw2U6M&tbnid=jNHDAHfghhy_LM:&ved=0CAYQjRw&url=http://clipartmountain.com/comclip/family1.htm&ei=8wMqU8bzD6XG0QXth4HoBw&bvm=bv.62922401,d.bGE&psig=AFQjCNG75AsZsFlTfySnfeNuYZBIaiLCCQ&ust=1395348835738742
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=yDSZwLMSdw2U6M&tbnid=jNHDAHfghhy_LM:&ved=0CAYQjRw&url=http://clipartmountain.com/comclip/family1.htm&ei=8wMqU8bzD6XG0QXth4HoBw&bvm=bv.62922401,d.bGE&psig=AFQjCNG75AsZsFlTfySnfeNuYZBIaiLCCQ&ust=1395348835738742
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=yDSZwLMSdw2U6M&tbnid=jNHDAHfghhy_LM:&ved=0CAYQjRw&url=http://clipartmountain.com/comclip/family1.htm&ei=8wMqU8bzD6XG0QXth4HoBw&bvm=bv.62922401,d.bGE&psig=AFQjCNG75AsZsFlTfySnfeNuYZBIaiLCCQ&ust=1395348835738742
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=yDSZwLMSdw2U6M&tbnid=jNHDAHfghhy_LM:&ved=0CAYQjRw&url=http://clipartmountain.com/comclip/family1.htm&ei=8wMqU8bzD6XG0QXth4HoBw&bvm=bv.62922401,d.bGE&psig=AFQjCNG75AsZsFlTfySnfeNuYZBIaiLCCQ&ust=1395348835738742
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=yDSZwLMSdw2U6M&tbnid=jNHDAHfghhy_LM:&ved=0CAYQjRw&url=http://clipartmountain.com/comclip/family1.htm&ei=8wMqU8bzD6XG0QXth4HoBw&bvm=bv.62922401,d.bGE&psig=AFQjCNG75AsZsFlTfySnfeNuYZBIaiLCCQ&ust=1395348835738742
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=marathon+runner&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=https://cvwilde.wordpress.com/2011/01/12/8-pcos-dos/marathon-runner/&ei=fNQBVbvAKpLuaOSKgagP&bvm=bv.87920726,d.d2s&psig=AFQjCNFi0acY9_DDmAv5Z4NTU3Z4XCzozg&ust=1426269647287901


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
Monday 16th – Friday 20th March Book Fair Week 
Tuesday 17th March - Class Parent Rep Meeting 8:30am 
Wednesday 18th March - Year 2 Red Assembly 9.15 am 
Wednesday 18th March – Infants “Lego Movie” night 3.30pm -5.15pm 
Thursday 19th March – Juniors “Boxtrolls” (PG) 3.30pm – 5.15pm 
Monday 23rd March - Easter Bunny Hop Competition am 
Wednesday 25th March - Year 1 Assembly 9.15 am 
Easter Competition Results Assembly - Friday 27th March 9:15 – Parents welcome  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

              
 

Achievements 
Rec All of Reception for their outstanding behaviour 

during a visit to the Fire Station. 

Yr 1 Filip C – For challenging himself in Literacy and 
Maths. 
Martyna – For improving her writing. 

Yr 2 
Red 

Ben – For correctly using paragraphs in his 
writing. 
Hanna J – For her wonderful effort during 
Numeracy. 

Yr 2 
Blue 

Ronan – For persevering with his Maths learning 
and being a ‘Have a go Mo’. 
Esther – For her excellent effort using column 
method to subtract. 

Y3 Jaida – For always following instructions straight 
away. 
Bryan – For his enthusiasm during the Dance 
Festival. 

Y4 All of Year 4 for their wonderful assembly on 
Wednesday. 

Y5 Year 5 are away at Hindleap Warren. 

Y6  Michael – For putting so much effort into his 
poem in Literacy. 
Jagoda – For always putting 100% effort into 
her learning. 

Well done to everyone who tried their best this week and 
worked hard to challenge themselves.  

Golden Ticket Children for next week are.  

Alan Yr 2 Red and Hayley Yr 1 

 

 
 

Well done to St Georges who won the most 
house points this week! 

 

 
Easter Bunny Hop! 

 
Please get as many sponsors as 

you can for the Easter Bunny 
Hop. 

We want to raise as much money 
as we can for our playground 

project! 

   

 

Attendance 
Year 5 obviously had 100 % attendance this week, 
with Yrs 2 Blue, Yr 3, Yr 4 & Yr 6 achieving 99%     

attendance! Well done. 98% of children in  
the school came to school every day this week.  
Well done everyone!! Can we make it 100% next 

week? 

KEEP IN TOUCH: St Theresa’s Primary 
School, East End Rd, LONDON N3 2TD  
Tel: 0208 346 8826 Email: 
office@sttheresas.barnetmail.net  
Fax: 0208 3460215 
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